
 

Date: 13-10-2018 

 

NOTICE 

 

 All boarders of the Girls’ Hostel (Abha Maity Women’s Hostel) are 

here by informed that the Hostel will remain closed an and from 13-10-

2018 (after noon) to 28-10-2018 on account of Puja Vacation. The 

Hostel will reopen on and from 29-10-2018 at 7 a.m. 

 

Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath 
          Teacher-in-charge 

 


